
BFA Partners Named to The 2025 Lawdragon 500 X – The Next
Generation

BFA is proud to announce that three of our partners — George Bauer, Benjamin 
Burry, and Evan Kubota — have been named to The 2025 Lawdragon 500 X – The 
Next Generation, a guide recognizing the rising stars shaping the future of the legal 
profession.
 
This annual list highlights lawyers who are not only excelling in their fields but also 
redefining what’s possible in the practice of law. In a year marked by challenge and 
transformation across the legal landscape, these attorneys stand out for their 
talent, dedication, and forward-thinking approach.
 
Lawdragon describes this year’s honorees as “multi-talented, dedicated, focused – 
and the best argument there is for the vitality of the law.” George, Benjamin, and 
Evan exemplify these values through their leadership, innovation, and commitment 
to client success. We celebrate their well-deserved inclusion among the next 
generation of legal trailblazers—congratulations to them!

Copyright © Bleichmar Fonti & Auld LLP All Rights Reserved • www.bfalaw.com • Page 1


	BFA Partners Named to The 2025 Lawdragon 500 X – The Next Generation

